
















I am writing in opposition to the rezoning petition on 2850 Shakespeare St. I am the 
owner of the neighboring property and oppose the petition for the following 
reasons: 

• The rear setback allowance on both proposed lots is significantly less than
the minimum requirement. Specifically, the rear variance on lot 1 is 3.114m,
meaning the structure would be only 2.6m from our property. This would
effect our enjoyment of our space through lack of privacy and light.

• The site area zoning variance is also significantly less than the minimum
requirement. The variance is 37.lm sq. The density of the proposed parcel
size is not consistent with the neighborhood. This could lead to a decreased
property value to us.

• We are opposed to the proposed sidewalk. We would prefer that it stay in its
current position along Shakespeare St. We are opposed to a sidewalk along
Morley St. through the driveways and would prefer that it ran along the
street.

• The current rental property at 2850 Shakespeare is not maintained to the
standard of the neighboring properties. The home is in poor condition and
there are a number of bylaws not being adhered to primarily related to waste
and uninsured vehicles on the property. The property owner does not live in
the community and does not do work to maintain the current home. We feel
that he will not maintain the proposed property.


